From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon

To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Saturday, April 12, 2025 9:48:42 PM

Subject of Testimony: Coffin Butte
Full Name: Alice Evans

Email: mikeandbron@comecast.net
Street Address: 3902 NW Clarence Cir
Written Testimony:

I am support the expansion. People do not seem to understand that this is a regional landfill
and we in Benton County have relatively low garbage rates because we do not have to absorb
the huge infrastructure costs of a landfill by ourselves. Ask Republic or some neutral party
what our tipping fees would be without taking trash from other Counties and let folks ponder
that. The people that live near the landfill (it was there before they were) are the loudest
voices.

The tonnage cap could be reinstated as a compromise perhaps.
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